A Board Retreat of the Marathon School Board was held on Saturday, February 11, 2017, in the MAES Conference room. The meeting was called to order at 10:07 AM by Board President Brian Gumtz. He led the Pledge of Allegiance.

Present were board members Gumtz, DeBroux, Klumpyan, Knoeck and Seubert, plus administrative staff Richard Parks, David Beranek, and Sarah Budny.

Written notice of the meeting was posted and sent to the news media on Thursday, February 2. 2017.

Motion by Seubert, 2nd by Knoeck to approve the agenda. Yes – DeBroux, Klumpyan, Knoeck, Seubert, and Gumtz. Motion carried.

The board reviewed their goals for 2016 and discussed changes in the goals in addition to possible new goal areas for 2017. Suggestions were taken for developing District Goals for the 2017 that are to be brought back to the board at their next regular meeting.

Open Enrollment Parent Survey Development was discussed. There were ideas presented for developing a committee to include community members for the development of the survey tool. A sample survey and questions were reviewed, as well as, timeline and process developed.

The board toured the Elementary School and MVA. The board discussed ideas and information pertaining to possible options for classroom and space utilization in the facility and reviewed areas and systems in the building that may need to be addressed due to the age of the facility and equipment.

Motion by Klumpyan, 2nd by Seubert to adjourn. Motion carried. The meeting adjourned at 12:46 PM.

FOCK LILLSON